
 

Administration Building | 100 Ribaut Road | Post Office Drawer 1228 | Beaufort, South Carolina 29901  

www.bcgov.net | communications@bcgov.net 

January 26, 2016  
 

PALS Indoor Pools Receiving New Pool Heaters 

 
Starting next month, new pool heaters will be installed in all Parks and Leisure Services (PALS) indoor pools.  The pools will 
remain open for use during the installation process, but the pool temperature may be cooler than normal.  Once fully installed, 
the new heaters will help to ensure comfortable swimming throughout the year.  For more information, contact Shannon Loper, 
Interim PALS Director, at 843-255-6680. 
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